
VIQUEQUE News
A few words from Fr Tom Cruz, Viqueque Parish Priest, East Timor:

“At the end of this year, I and all parishioners want to wish you, Fr Jim, parish councils
and parishioners of St Mary of the Angels Geelong; MERRY CHRISTMAS 2024 and
HAPPY NEW YEAR 2025. May Christmas brings joy and peace and New Year brings
blessings in a healthy and prosperous. May God bless us all now and forever!’

Warm regards
Fr Tom Cruz

Congratulations!

Congratulations to Padre Canisio De Carvalho from Viqueque (Beloi) who was ordained to the
priesthood in the Diocese of Baucau last weekend. Pe Canisio was ordained by Bishop Leandro
Maria Alves, Bishop of Baucau.



CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations to BELOI who (last week)
took out the 2024 Parish Twinning Cup!

This was the first time the competition has
been played since COVID. BELOI won the
last Parish Twinning Cup held in 2019/20.

The Parish Twinning Cup is sponsored by St
Mary’s Geelong and the Geelong Viqueque
Friendship Schools. Special thanks to Fr Tom
Cruz and the organising committee.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

37
The Viqueque Parish celebrated their 37th
anniversary on the feast of the Immaculate

Conception.

Happy birthday to Fr Tom Cruz and all
parishioners on this important occasion!

2010 - 2024
On 8th December 2024 we celebrated the 15th
anniversary of our partnership with Mary
Immaculate Parish, Viqueque.

We thank God for our partnership based on
SHARED FAITH, FRIENDSHIP, LOVE and
RESPECT and everything our two communities
have shared across the years.

God bless TImor-Leste!


